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Update on our African Connection 

 

Under the auspices of WFCCN (Facilitated by Ged Williams, Founding 

Chair, WFCCN) leaders representing Ghana, Sierra Leone, Nigeria, 

Cameroon, Kenya and Uganda met in Accra, Ghana on 15 November 

2016 to plan the development of the African Federation of Critical 

Care Nurses. They have set a timeframe to launch the new Federation 

at a critical care nursing conference in Uganda in June 2017. The team 

will regroup at the Emirates Critical Care Conference in Dubai 6-8 April 

2017 to develop the constitution, and bylaws in preparation for the 

launch. 
 
 

 
 


